
 

 

20th April 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Reception Trip to Blackpool Zoo 
 

As part of Reception’s ‘Go Wild’ topic for Summer 2, we have organised a visit to Blackpool Zoo on 

Monday 25th June. We will be travelling to and from the zoo by coach and will be leaving school 

promptly at 9.00am. We will be back at school by 3.25pm.  

 

A packed lunch will be required for the trip. All children can be provided with a free school packed lunch, 

however you may provide your own if you wish. Please indicate on the form below as school lunches 

have to be ordered in advance. 

 

School jumpers or polo shirts are to be worn for the trip. If a child arrives on a school trip without their 

school jumper they will be given either a jumper from the spares box or a high-vis jacket to wear. 

 

A minimum contribution of £20.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated.  If we do not receive 

sufficient contributions the trip may have to be cancelled. Please return your slip and payment to the 

school office in an envelope with your child’s name, class, amount enclosed and what the slip/payment 

is for by Monday 11th June. Alternatively, payment can be made online via SIMS Agora. If your child is 

eligible for Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the visit being funded by school. 

 

We will require adults to help on the trip but due to the nature of the visit, we are asking that they are 

CRB/DBS checked. If you are available to help, please contact the school office and we will arrange the 

DBS application for you. Please note that the process takes 2-3 weeks so we will need plenty of notice 

before the trip (which is why we are sending the letter out so far in advance of the trip). 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Natalie Glendon, Fiona Walker & Sophie Roberts 

Reception Teachers 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

Reception Trip to Blackpool Zoo 
 

Child’s Name: _____________________________________________________ Class: ____________  

 

I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Blackpool Zoo [  ] 

 

I enclose a contribution of £20.00 / My child is eligible for Pupil Premium (please delete as appropriate)   

 

I am able to help on the day (please contact the school office about a DBS check)  [  ] 

 

I will provide a packed lunch for my child [  ]  

 

My child would like a school packed lunch [  ] 

 

Choice of sandwich - Ham [  ]     Egg [  ]     Cheese [  ]     Tuna [  ]     Hummus [  ]  

 

 

Signed (Parent / Carer): _____________________________________ Date: _________________ 

 


